
Good afternoon EBES Families, 

We are looking forward to welcoming our students on Sept 7th!! We have been busy preparing for our 

students’ arrival. Your child’s teacher will be reaching out to you before the 7th to introduce themselves 

and explain the first day procedures. A separate email for Primary Families will be sent as well. Power 

School is going to be available to families on Sept 1st. Please understand that we have been registering 

many new families all summer long. We are still in the process of creating class lists due to late 

registrations. The class lists are NOT finalized. The teacher you see on power school may NOT be your 

child’s teacher. We will not be taking teacher requests. Please ensure your child knows where 

he/she/they will be going after school each day.  

 

We will be in touch again soon. 

 

Ms. Foster 


